
 
 

SUFFOLK COUNTY OFFICE OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

PROJECT IMPACT GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT #7 

 

In an effort to ensure the highest-quality outcome, the launch of the County’s new Human 

Resources Management System and Payroll System, Workday, has been postponed to later this 

year. 

After reevaluating the project’s readiness for the planned go-live this summer and advising the 

County’s Project Impact Steering Committee, the Project Impact Management Team 

determined that a postponement to later this year was in the best interest of the County. The 

new launch date will be announced soon. 

In the meantime, the current payroll platform will stay in place until the launch.  The Project 

Impact Team will be sharing additional information on how you can get ready for Workday 

using resources available on the HRMS website Project IMPACT. 

Our goal has been, and remains, improving the delivery of HR and Payroll services to County 

employees, and this delay is required to ensure a high-quality deliverable and a seamless 

transition to Workday. 

 

The Project IMPACT Team 

 

 

 

 

https://hrms.suffolkcountyny.gov/

